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ADMISSIONS 2020-22 SESSION
We are pleased to announce that all the seats in B.Ed. course of 
our college have been filled for the 2020-?22 batch of B.Ed. The 
students have been called for their orientation programme on 
11th January 2021 and regular classes for them will begin on 12th 
January 2021.

The Bihar D.El.Ed. entrance exam 2020 has been cancelled by the 
Bihar School Examination Board(BSEB) Patna and the admissions 
to D.El.Ed course for academic session 2020-22 in all the colleges 
of Bihar will now be conducted as per the previous year 's 
guidelines. The colleges have to take admissions on their own.

B.ED. FIRST YEAR RESULTSCHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR CELEBRATIONS

The result of second year B.Ed. 2018-20 Academic Session was 
declared by Aryabhatta Knowledge University, Patna on 20th 
December 2020. Like the second year we are very happy to 
announce very good results of the first year as well. 35 of the 50 
students who wrote the exams got first division. KM Arpita SIngh 
with 79.54%, Ankur Kumar with 76% and Ramita Rawat with 
75.38% were the college toppers. 

The second year examination was conducted in the last week of 
September and the first week of October. We appreciate the effort 
of the University officials who ensured timely completion of the 
examination and declaration of results. A special examination will 
be conducted by the University for the students who have missed 
the examination or have failed.

SPECAL HOUR CELEBRATION
National Mathematics Day was celebrated as a special hour event on 22nd of December 2020 at the college. It was the first special 
event organized after the reopening of our college after the COVID Pandemic. The event was organised maintaining social distancing 
and other Standard Operating Procedures(SOPs) prescribed by the Government. 

The program was anchored by KM Arpita Singh and Ankur Kumar from B.Ed. second year. Rubab Fatma introduced the session and 
Shagufa Yasmin from B.Ed second year presented a poem on Mathematics. A short presentation was also made by Suman Kumari, 
Neha Kumari, Pinki Kumari and Santoshi Kumari of D.El.Ed. second year. A video was played for the students by our faculty, Saurabh 
Kumar on the history of National Mathematics Day. Rinki Kumari from B.Ed. first year presented a 'shayari' while Jyoti Kumari also 
from B.Ed first year recited a poem on Mathematics Day.

Christmas and the New Year celebrations were well planned and 
organised by the second year students of B.Ed. & D.El.Ed. The 
college auditorium was beautifully decorated and everybody was 
in a joyful mood. The celebration began with the college Anthem 
by the college choir. The students of B.Ed. second year performed 
a play "Bholu ki Shiksha" on this occasion. The play was written 
and directed by our faculty Mr Roshan Kumar and the participants 
were Ramita Rawat, Chandni, Pooja, Ankita, Rubab, Rinkee, 
Archana, Jyoti and Meera Kumari from B.Ed. second year and Ritu 
Kumari from D.El.Ed. second year. A dance was presented by 
Neha Singh and Suman Kumari from D.El.Ed second year. The 
event was anchored by Arpita SIngh and Priyanka of B.Ed. second 
year. The boundless joy of celebrating the occasion was clearly 
visible with the audience cheering and taking pictures from time 
to time during the event.
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